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Lacrosse Team

fOf Women Due
iTo Sail Aug. 24

!

Date Set for U. S. Tourists’
 Start Awaits Approval
 of English Association

The women’s touring lacrosse team

ill sail for England August 24 on the
Corinthia, if the Epglish association
finds that date satistactory, it was de~
cided yesterday by the executive com-
mittee of the United States Women’s
Lacrosse Association, which held its
second annual meeting at the Carroll
Club. September 28 has been ten-
tatively set for the date of return.

Miss May Fogg, of Winnetka, Ill,
manager of the last United States
touring field hockey:>team, has heen
invited to go as manager of this first
lacrosse team to play abroad. Fif-
teen players are belng asked to go, as
many of the national team as can ar-
range time for the trip, and others
chosen with gdod distribution from
the various sections—so that the
technigue gained on the trip can be
put to wide use.

This year's national tournament
will be held May 17, 18 and 19, it was
planned at yesterday’s meeting, and
the place will probably be Philadel-
phia. The nominating committee,
whose selections for next year's na-
tional officers will be voted on at
the time of the tournament, is com-
posed of Miss Gertrude Hooper, of
Boston; Miss Amanda Norris, of Balti-
more; Miss Barbara Black, of New
York, and Mrs. Joyce Cran Barry, of
Boston, president of the national as-
sociation, ex officlo.

Since a main objective of the trip is

to gather as much as possible of Eng-
lish peolish, in matches, observation
and coached practice, the personal gain
of the players will be added to by the
taking of technical films, for which
money was appropriated at the meet-
ing.
- Money was also appropriated for
the sending of coaches to localities in
(iis - country in which there is rising
interest in lacrosse but no local as-
jociation as yet, such as Washington,
where an association is expected toc be
formed in the coming season.

Attending the meeting were Mrs.
3arry, Miss Helena Wheeler, of West-
hester, and Miss Anne Pugh, of Balti~
nore, both national vice-presidents;
Miss Katherine McLane, of Garden
>ity, L. I., treasurer; Miss Lucille
3urnham, of Boston, secretary: Miss
Catherine Wetherill, president of the
>hiladelphla Association; Miss Gret-
hen Schuyler, president of West-
hester; Mrs. James Quigley, of New
York; Miss Martha Butler, vice-presi-
lent, of New VYork, and Miss G.
Willett mrasident  af Raltimare.
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